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I DO NOT CONSENT to SB907, No more regulations, instead hold employers 

accountable with current regulations and laws.   

 

What will the cost be to Oregonians, and what is the long term goal of duplicating 

something that already exists? What prompted this, and why do current regulators 

and law enforcement want to enact more regulation and laws instead of supporting 

and upholding the existing laws and regulations that would hold bad employers 

accountable? 


